
Welcome to our blog
Pennsylvania  workers’  compensation  law  is  always  evolving,
through  statutory  changes  and  judicial  and  administrative
changes. These changes directly affect the rights and claims
of injured workers, sometimes favorably and sometimes to their
detriment. The law firm of Martin Law strives to stay on top
of these changes so that we can protect our clients’ benefits
and legal rights.

We provide this Blog as a source for discussion and current
information  about  all  facets  of  workers’  compensation,
particularly as it applies to employees in Pennsylvania. You
will  find  topical  analysis  of  recent  Bureau  of  Workers
Compensation  (BWC)  and  Workers  Compensation  Appeal  Board
(WCAB) rulings, and other news accounts or postings by our
attorneys about relevant issues in work injury law.

Martin Law represents only injured workers. We welcome your
feedback about the developments in our Blog posts, and in our
periodic updates we will try to reflect your input and the
work injury issues most important to you. We also invite any
person having problems with a current workers’ comp claim or
seeking  a  lawyer  to  file  a  claim  to  contact  us,  at
888-722-6671 or 215-587-8400 or by e-mail. We provide a free
consultation,  serving  the  Philadelphia  metro  area  and
southeast  Pennsylvania.
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